
From: Diec, David 
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 10:36 AM 
To: dk@nei.org; NSIR_DSP Document Processing Resource 
Cc: Harris, Paul; Huyck, Doug 
Subject: NEI 06-06 rev 6 public meeting  
Attachments: Enclosure 2 - NEI 06-06 Rev 6_post 10-31-12 meeting_GT redline-

strikeout_dave correction 1313.docx; 665p NEI 06-06 rev 6.doc 
 
Hi Dave, 
 
I want to give you a staff-review update on NEI 06-06, revision 6.   As Paul Harris 
communicated with you re: staff comments on the revision 6 during your previous drop-in 
(12/10/12), we subsequently briefed and got an alignment with our division management on the 
path forward for this document.  I want to get your thought on the proposed one day (9:00a.m. – 
4:30 p.m.) public working meeting session to go over specific staff comments later this month.  
Our next step is to achieving a resolution for the revision 6 before initiating the regulatory guide 
development process.  Please let me know at your earliest opportunity the date and who will be 
participating in this meeting.  
 
Attached is our redline/strikeout comments on the revision 6.  It is intended to help you facilitate 
your proposed meeting date with the staff to resolve our comments.  These red redline/strikeout 
comments will be included as part of the public meeting notice once when we finalized the 
meeting date with you. 
 
Lorena/Yvonne 
 
Pls put this email and attachment in ADAMS.  Note: form 665p is included above. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
David Diec 
Sr. Program Manager 
NSIR/DSP/SPSB 
301-415-2834 
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